DPC: Respond on shares that are likely to be delisted 
On April 1, 2024, Da Nang Plastic JSC announced Official Dispatch No. 26/CV-DPC/HDQT/2024 on responding to the possibility of DPC shares being delisted according to regulations as follows: 
As the recorded result in the Audited Financial Statements 2023, the Company's total accumulated losses are (VND 23,930,255,200), exceeding the actual contributed charter capital of VND 22,237,280,000.
The Company plans to offset the total accumulated losses (VND -23.9 billion) from the Investment and Development Fund (VND 26.4 billion) so that the accumulated losses in the Financial Statements do not exceed charter capital. However, according to the provisions of the Enterprise Law and the Accounting Law for joint stock companies, these accounting entries must be approved by the General Meeting of Shareholders.
Therefore, the Company would like to report to the State Securities Commission and Hanoi Stock Exchange: After submitting to the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2024 (expected on April 26, 2024) for approval, the Company will make accounting entries to adjust the total accumulated losses not exceeding the charter capital in accordance with the provisions of Point e, Clause 1, Article 120 of Decree 155/2020/ND-CP. 
